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Please contact Blackboard Support at blackboard@ttu.edu if you have difficulties or questions with this procedure. 
 

How do I get this semester’s live shell? 

All semester-based Live Shells are automatically pushed to Blackboard.   

There is no longer a need to request your live shells.  The schedule for the live shell push 
is as follows: 

• Fall – First Monday of July 
• Spring – First Monday of November 
• Summer – First Monday of April 

The Live Shell is connected to Banner and will auto-populate your course with all 
registered students. After the Live Shell is created, you will have the option to copy the 
content from an existing Development Shell or another existing Live Shell into the new 
semester's Live Shell. 
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